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To: FERGAS
Subject: FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 3:00:55 PM

This authorization of EXPORT contracts is NOT in the public interest! This is NOT any way
 shape or form going in a GREEN direction.
I was only made aware of this application Today (2/9/2015) and feel an extension to allow
 time to comment and intervene in this matter.

Sincerly 

Nick Darchik

Milford NH 03055
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